
Pumpkin Carving Celebration 

Friday 27th October 2023 

£1.00 to enter 

All entries will receive a prize 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

An additional prize will be awarded to one child in Little 

Learners/Reception, one child in Key Stage 1 and one child in 

Key Stage 2 

This will be picked at random 
Pumpkins to be placed in the school hall in the morning.  

 
Please label the pumpkin with your child’s name and Year 

group 
 


